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 July 23, 2017 
11:00 am 

  

Gathering Song 
We’ve Come To Praise You 

Announcements Friendship Pads  
Greeting of God’s People  

Praise Songs 
I Will Seek Your Face, O Lord 

All In All 
More Precious Than Silver 

Prayers Of The People 
Lord’s Prayer (spoken) 

Gospel Reading 
pg. 15  Matthew 13:44-46 (NRSV) 

Drama 
Honus Wagner 

Celebration Players 

Message 
All That Bling! 

Rev. Rebekah Sweet 

Offering 
Treasure  

Benediction 

Dedication Of Vacation Bible School Servants  

Closing Song 
Lord I lift Your Name On High 

ASSISTING WITH WORSHIP 

Liturgist: Stephanie Pritchard 

Kenmore United Methodist Church 
32 Landers Rd, Kenmore NY 14217  Phone: 875-5091   

kenmoreumc.org  - email:  info@kenmoreumc.org 
 

Senior Pastor, Rev. Rebekah Sweet 
Pastoral Associate, Deacon Bonnie LeValley 

Pastor Emeritus, Rev. Eldon Snyder 
Children’s Ministry, Sara Kane 

Sounds of Joy Band Leader, Donna Litto  
Late Worship Team Leader, Dave & Denise Herbert 

CHILDRENCHILDRENCHILDREN: Welcome!   
It’s Family Service Sunday!  
We will all worship together.   

If you wish, we have crayons and paper  
for you in the back of the Sanctuary.  

9:15 am - 12:30 pm Crib & Toddler Care  
are available in the nursery 

Our LATE WORSHIP SERVICE  
will begin at 11:00am through the summertime.    

Please note this change in time! 

Prayer Concerns: 
at home:   

Judith Bailey, Hannah Boron, Howie Bruce,  
Louis Capizzi, Kevin Cornwell,  

Cheryl Derner, Ellie Drake,  
Sue Loucks, Michele Price,  

Muriel Small, Virginia Snyder,  
Ben Taggert 

Chuck Tyree, Rose Ann Tyree,  
& Mara Volle 

The Flowers on the Remembrance Table 
are given in celebration of 

Sue Louck’s birthday on July 25th,  
from Chris and the family. 



   

August 12th BAND PICNIC and pool party!!!!! 
Please let Donna know if you will be attending and what you will 
be bringing. She will supply hot dogs, rolls and a macaroni salad. 

Don't forget your bathing suits!   
A big thank you to Fred and Deb for hosting our yearly picnic! 

Sunday July 23, 2017 
     9:15am►Early Worship Service 
   10:30am►Decorating for VBS 

   11:00am►Late Worship Service 
 
 Monday July 24, 2017 
     9:30am►VBS 
 
 Tuesday July 25, 2017 
     9:30am►VBS 
 
 Wednesday July 26, 2017 
     9:30am►VBS 

     7:01pm►Jugglers FLC 

     8:30pm►AA FH 
 
 Thursday July 27, 2017 
     9:30am►VBS 

     7:00pm►Chess Club FH 
 
 Friday July 28, 2017 
     9:30am►VBS 

   11:30am►VBS Closing & Picnic 
 
 Saturday July 29, 2017 
►Youth to Kingdom Bound 

   10:01am►Jugglers FLC 

VBS 2017 is  
“Hero Central:  

Discover Your Strength in God” 
 

Start this week - July 24-28, 2017 - 9:30 to noon  
for ages:  4 - 11 

If you have not already done so, it’s time to  
register our participants! 

 

Calling ALL Volunteers for VBS TODAY Sunday 

July 23th  (10:30 am - until completed) 

Help us decorate for VBS! 

KUMC Missions Outreach 
In response to Bishop Webb’s request, we are collecting 
Cleaning Buckets and monetary donations to help those who 
have been affected by the recent flooding.  Please ask an ush-
er if you need the flyer for the items requested. 
 
We are also working on our annual collection of School Kits.  
That list is posted in our summer newsletter, and will be 
available on our August Announcement sheet.  It should ac-
tually still include a pair of scissors!    
 
The Food Pantry has let us know that they are in need of 
soup!  We would appreciate your donations! 


